(To Dr. Lawrason Brown)

(The National Association for the Study and Prevention of Tuberculosis
United Charities Building, 105 East 22d Street)

1 W. Franklin St.
Baltimore, Md. Jan. 12th, 1905.

Dear Brown: -

As I daresay you have heard we agreed the other day, at the Executive Committee meeting to take copies of the Out Door Life and send to subscribers to the National Association, and to the members.

I am so glad to hear that Trudeau is better. Would it not be nice to republish or make some references to Bowditch's little paper on horse back exercise in the cure of tuberculosis, after all an old method introduced by Sydenham and one of the first successful plans of open air treatment?

Sincerely yours,
W Osler